
MINUTES 

LOUDON COUNTY SOLID WASTE DISPOSAL COMMISSION 
SPECIAL CALLED MEETING 

JANUARY 27, 2022 

The Loudon County Solid Waste Disposal Commission met for a Special Called Meeting on January 27th, 

2022 at 6:00 p.m. at the Loudon City Municipal Building. The Commission was represented by 

Chairwoman Ms. Kelly Littleton-Brewster, Ms. Pat Hunter, Mr. Larry Jameson, Mr. Steve Field, Mr. Art 

Stewart, Mr. Terry Small, and Ms. Tammi Bivens. Other attendees included Attorney Mr. Kevin Stevensi 

Public attendees included Mr. Richard Anklin. 

Chairwoman Ms. Kelly Littleton-Brewster called the meeting to order at 6:05 p.m. 

Mr. Larry Jameson led the room in the Pledge of Allegiance and the invocation. 

During the Special Called Meeting, the Commission and Attorney Stevens discussed in detail the 
proposed terms of the draft modification of the Sanitary Landfill Operation Agreement with Santek 
Environmental, LLC. 

MOTION: Mr. Field made a motion to adjourn, Ms. Bivens seconded this motion. The motion passed 

unanimously. 

The next Loudon County Solid Waste Disposal Commission meeting will be held February 8, 2022, at 6 

p.m. at the Loudon City Municipal Building. 
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